
 

      

 

  July/August Birthdays  16 Helen Yates,  16 Gene Sneed, 

24 Kathleen Mooney, 25 Fawn Alexander,  25 Ruth Tay, 25 Bruce Person, 26 Susan Holli, 28 Justin Daniel, 

August 3 Cynthia Scott, 8 Suzanne Bellm, 9 Janis Porter 

 

Weekly Schedule: 

 

Sundays   9:00 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in the Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary  

Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service 

1st Sundays Communion 10:00 a.m. 

1st Mondays 5:00 p.m. Worship Committee meeting 

2nd Mondays 6:30 p.m. Session Meets, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Tuesdays  9-12 a.m. Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers (see note on reverse) 

Tuesdays 9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study, Library, Preston Hall 

Wednesdays 3:00  Christian Spirituality Study, Library, Preston Hall 

3
rd

 Wednesday 5:30 p.m. Taize Worship Service 

Last Wednesday Evenings of Month, 5:00 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall 

Thursdays 9:15 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays 6:30 p.m.  Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

3rd Thursdays 4:00 p.m. Deacon’s Meeting, in the Ronn Garton Library 

Fridays 5:00 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties 

Thursdays & Fridays, counseling sessions with Kathy Mooney, available by appointment. Please call the office. 

 

Library Note: 

CD’s of sermons are available during open hours of the Library or may be checked out any weekday in 

the office.  Audio/Podcasts of sermons are made available each week on the church website.  

 

MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Dr. Donald McCullough, Pastor 

44831 Main Street / P.O. Box 105  �  Mendocino, CA 95460 

(707) 937-5441  �  website: www.mendopres.org  �  email: don@mendopres.org  

 Office Hours: Mon-Fri, 9am to 4pm  �  email: charlie@mendopres.org

 

Our prayers go with Tavi Hillesland and Justin Daniel as they 

attend the Youth Triennium 7/16-20 at Purdue University. 

http://presbyterianyouthtriennium.org/  

 

Also, please be in prayer for John Turnbull as he returns to Haiti 

this week. 

 

Condolences and prayers go out to the family of Rev. Terry Cole who passed away on July 10
th

.   

Terry was pastor of the Fort Bragg Presbyterian Church for 37 years and stated clerk of the Redwoods 

Presbytery for 30 years.  He enjoyed 12 years of retirement before his passing. Memorial service: 

Friday, July 26, 11 a.m., First Presbyterian Church in Fort Bragg, 367 South Sanderson Way.  

Notes may be addressed to: Lori Cole & Family, 33121 Little Valley Road. Fort Bragg, CA  95437 

 

� TODAY following the morning worship service in the Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall: A class for 

those interested in the possibility of becoming a member of the Mendocino Presbyterian 

congregation--basics of the Christian faith and the distinctives of the Presbyterian church will be 

reviewed. 

 

� The Deacons’ Outreach program needs your plastic bags with handles. Some have been donated, 

which are a big help, but more are needed.  If you have bags to recycle, please drop them off at 

the office or give them to one of the deacons.  

 

�  The choir will be on vacation for four Sundays, returning August 18
th

. 

 

� You are invited by the children of Wendell & Sammie Rickon to join in the celebration of 55 years 

of friendship & 50 years of marriage on Sunday, July 28
th

,  4-7 pm, Preston Hall. 

 

“I choose gentleness... Nothing is won by force. I choose to be gentle. If I raise my voice may it be only in 

praise. If I clench my fist, may it be only in prayer. If I make a demand, may it be only of myself.”  ― 

Max Lucado       
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